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April 7, 2024 
 

 
Change of Exit Gate to Entry and Exit for Pedestrian Students 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, Students, and Staff, 

 
This is to inform you of an important change regarding pedestrian access entering and 

exiting the school’s campus. This decision has been made with careful consideration 

and prioritization of the safety and convenience of our students. 

 

Effective April 8, 2024, the exit gate will be converted to a dual entry and exit point for 

pedestrian students. 

 
The rationale for the change is to: 

 

1. Reduce Congestion: By utilizing the exit gate for both entry and exit purposes, we 

aim to alleviate congestion at the main entrance. This will facilitate smoother traffic 

flow during peak times, such as arrival and dismissal. 

2. Improve Safety and Security: The presence of a layby, pedestrian crossing, and 

stoplight near the exit gate significantly enhances safety for our students. These 

infrastructure improvements ensure that students can cross the road safely and 

efficiently, minimizing the risk of accidents or incidents. 

 

Important Points: 

1. Parents/Guardians who are dropping off or picking up students and prefer not to 

enter the campus are encouraged to utilize the layby area in the vicinity of the 

exit gate. 

2. Continue to extent care and priority to students crossing the road on at the 

stoplight.  Remember: there are no preset time for pedestrians to cross when 

campus traffic receives “the greenlight”. 

3. We are actively pursuing getting a crossing guard to further improve the safety of 

our students crossing the thoroughfare.  

  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we believe these changes will 

contribute to a safer and more efficient environment for students entering and exiting 

the campus. 

 

Respectfully, 

____________________ 

Kevin McCarthy 

Dean of Discipline 

 

 

 

 


